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What has been happening this week?  

 

In English…This week we have finished the first half of our book and have held a press 

conference!  Do have a look on our Facebook page to see the photos if you haven't  al-

ready.  

 In Maths…Year 2 have started their new topic about fractions and Year 1 have started 

their new topic of multiplication. At this point they are practising counting in 2s, 5s and 

10s.   

In Topic...We used our Welly Wednesday to create outdoor art in the style of Andrew 

Goldsworthy. The children really enjoyed their session and created some wonderful pieces 

of art.   

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Betsy for being an amazing actress in our press conference.  

Zac for completing all his challenges this week.   

Headteachers Award: Nigel for perseverance with his handwriting.  Poppy for persever-

ance with her phonics.  

Shining Stars:  Everyone for our press conference!  

 

Reminders & Messages  

Please remember wellies and dry clothes on Wednesdays for Welly Wednesday.  

Please remember water bottles every day– we are trying to have water prompts as well 

as unlimited access to their bottles to increase how much they drink.  


